
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
  

Heidi and I send greetings to those who are celebrating the end of Ramadan and looking 
forward to a blessed time of family and community this Eid al-Fitr. We hope it has been a month 
of great reflection and prayer. 

 
As we reflect on the life-changing work done when Texans are driven by service and 

compassion, may we all have open hands and hearts for our neighbor and the strangers among us 
who are in need. I pray that each of you and the Great State of Texas will be enriched by the spirit 
of charity, forgiveness, and community that concludes this time of fasting and reflection. May this 
Eid al-Fitr be a one of great joy and love.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ted Cruz 
United States Senator 

 


